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Questions to the Department of Transportation, 
Infrastructure & Energy 

I received the following question from a constituent: 

"Something I've been thinking about... when I see a 

potential drunk/high driver, I am very intimidated at the 

thought of dialling 911 to report. [ ... ] Since we have other 
"#11" numbers for road conditions, health concerns, etc. 

could the government not allocate a 3 digit number to 
report concerns on the roads?" 

1. Have you received other requests to add a three-digit 
number dedicated to reporting impaired drivers? 

2. What are the approximate estimated costs associated 
with implementing a new "#11" number? 

3. Is this something you have considered, or will 

consider implementing? 


